
Moraga Chamber General Meeting:   Written by Taylor Rhys 1/29/10 
 
Ken Tom announced the new Citizen's Emergency Response 
Training (CERT) will begin on February 3rd at St. Mary's College, 
and provided a handout, "Business Continuity Planning" to assist 
local businesses survive and thrive through and after a disaster.  
Contact Edy or Ken for your copy today!  
 
Grant Stubblefield provided an update on Rheem Theatre: With the 
efforts of the Chamber and reaching out to the community, Rheem 
Theatre has been saved and has attracted more investors and is 
partnering with the Orinda theatre, adding new activities to attract 
business to the theatre and community. Some of these new features 
will be a "Classic Movie Day" on Wednesday afternoons at 1 p.m. to 
attract the local retirees; Dinner and a Movie fundraising activities 
for the local organizations; Teen Movie nights, etc. Groups up to 100 
will receive a dollar of ticket receipts, and groups of 200 or more will 
receive $2 per ticket sale.  Other activities to be considered in the 
future, such as Big Band Dances.  Thanks to the great community 
outreach, new technology, such as Facebook, and coming together 
as a chamber and community, this historical venue has been saved!  
Thank you! 
 
Kim Winters is a returning member to the Chamber and reintroduced 
her business, and welcomes the community's patronage under her 
new full ownership. 
 
Ellen Beans, Co-Chair of the Moraga Community Faire reminded 
everyone to participate in the upcoming May 8th Community Faire. 
Email invitations and registration forms will be sent out February 4. 
There might be street banner sponsorship opportunities available, 
and we're hoping to have several large banners spanning the 
Moraga Road advertising the event.   
 
Volunteers are needed for the mixers, community outreach and 
basic data entry. 
 
Edy introduced a NEW MEMBER to the Chamber, Amy Goodheart, 
Board Vice President, of Lafayette's Town Hall Theatre. She offered 
2 for 1 coupons for the production "The Importance of Being 



Earnest" which runs from February 25th through March 27th. The 
theatre also offers children's classes and summer programs, as well 
as an opportunity to bring new events, such as the recent sold-out 
Vampire Weekend, to the Lamorinda area.  Sponsorship 
opportunities are also available to help local businesses get further 
exposure. 
 
Edy introduced a new volunteer, Taylor Rhys, a Moraga resident, 
who will be assisting with consolidating the community calendar, and 
act as the point person for the Car Show portion of the Community 
Faire. We encourage anyone in the Lamorinda area with a "Cool 
Classic Car" to contact her at trhys35@gmail.com and register for 
this great event.  Also, if there are any events your business or 
organization would like to add to the calendar, please let her know. 
 
Larry Tesler reminded the Chamber of the many benefits of being a 
member, which include the opportunity to network, getting 
information on town happenings affecting the business community at 
large and advocating for businesses, as well as being focused on 
promoting local business through such venues as 
SHOPMORAGAFIRST.COM. The directory of members is sent to 
local resident and the 2010 DIRECTORY will be updated and 
distributed soon.  Please contact Edy for a copy of Larry's handout 
and more information on how the Chamber may benefit your 
business and the community. 
 
Larry is also heading up the 5-year Plan Project and had the 
attendees break out into groups of four and five - there were about 
5 groups - and brainstorm ideas on the direction of the Chamber, it's 
role in the community and other aspects of the 5-year Plan. Larry will 
be assembling the results and report on it at the March meeting. 
 
It's important to note that the Chamber is currently a 100% 

Volunteer Organization - one of the few, if not the ONLY 

VOLUNTEER CHAMBER in the whole of Contra Cost County. This 
has allowed the Chamber to have extremely affordable membership 
rates making membership a true value in these tough times. 
 


